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 October 1, 2024 
 

In the Matter of the Petition of 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company 

for Approval of a Solar Generation Investment 
Program and an Associated Cost Recovery Mechanism 

BPU Docket No. EO09020125 
 
VIA E-MAIL MAIL ONLY 
Sherri Golden, Board Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Ave., 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 

RE: SOLAR 4 ALL MONTHLY ACTIVITY REPORT – AUGUST 2024 
 
Dear Secretary Golden: 
 
 Pursuant to the Board’s August 3, 2009 Order in the above referenced matter and subsequent 
discussions between PSE&G and Board Staff, enclosed are copies of the confidential and redacted public 
versions of Public Service Electric and Gas Company’s Solar 4 All Monthly Program Activity Report for 
August 2024 (“Report”). 
 
 As indicated, the Report contains proprietary, commercially sensitive financial information and 
portions of the Report are entitled to confidential treatment pursuant to Board regulations set forth at 
N.J.A.C. 14:1-12.  Accordingly, PSE&G requests that the Board accord the redacted portions of the 
Report confidential treatment in accordance with those regulations, and that the redacted portions of the 
Report not be subject to public disclosure.  In support of this request PSE&G submits the Affidavit of 
Todd Hranicka.  Public Service is also serving Rate Counsel with the public and confidential versions of 
the Report and with Mr. Hranicka’s Affidavit.  By copy of this letter, it is respectfully requested that Rate 
Counsel maintain the confidentiality of this material as well. 
 
 Copies of the Solar 4 All Monthly Activity Report – August 2024 will be served upon all entities 
legally required to be noticed. Service will occur via e-mail, only, pursuant to the Board’s March 19, 2020 
Order in Docket No. EO20020254.1  The report will also be e-mailed to the persons identified on the 
service list associated with this report. 
 
 Please advise if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 

  
         Matthew M. Weissman 

 
1 In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the Covid-19 Pandemic For a Temporary 
Waiver of Requirements for Certain Non-Essential Obligations, Docket No. EO20030254, p 3 (March 19, 2020 
Order). 
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